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19 February 2021

Notice of Price increase

Dear Valuable Customers,

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our heartfielt appreciation fo your
continued support and patronage rendered fo our company.

As you may aware of, recent demand of the capacitors is in quite sirong. However, the
materials prices of the capaciiors have been soanng these penods. Moreover, the
logstics cost became crazy high following the lbng-asting restnctions caused by
COVID-19 or world-wide shortage of containers. We are in the dificult situation to

Of course, we have accompiished all means of efforts to absorb the cost ncrease but we
also need to rarse the sales prices to you. We realize this will not make your situation
easier but we would like you to understand our difficult situation and to accept our
request of price increase effective from 1st March 2021.

Your understanding and cooperation in this regard will be much appreciated.
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March 9, 2021

Dear valued customer,

We sincerely appreciate your business and, as your partner, we find it necessary to share with you the recent business conditions
that are directly affecting our company and our industry.

We have seen market conditions improve dramatically since September of last year mainly in the automotive field but others as
well. Because of this, the orders we have received have gone beyond our production capacity. To remedy this situation, we
are adjusting our production machines to match the order demands as best we can, but we are still having difficulty producing
enough product to meet our customer’s needs.

In addition to production capacity issues, we are facing shortages of raw materials especially raw aluminum foil and the
specialized electrolytic paper needed to make aluminum electrolytic capacitors. The lead-times for these materials and others

are getting longer and costs are increasing. 'We are even facing increased electricity costs.




